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October 21, 2022 
 
 
 
Senate President Becca Balint 
Office of the President Pro Tempore 
115 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05633 
 
Speaker of the House Jill Krowinski 
Office of the Speaker    
115 State Street  
Montpelier, VT 05633 
 
Dear Senate President Balint and Speaker of the House Krowinski: 
 
As required by Section 4 of Act 149 (2018), I am writing to confirm that Vermont has submitted 
to the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency an application for authorization of its Lead Based 
Paint Renovation Program. The application included a certification, signed by the Governor, that 
Vermont’s program meets the criteria established for program authorization. The U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency has confirmed that Vermont’s program was deemed 
authorized on October 1, 2022. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark A. Levine, MD 
Commissioner  

 


